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TAMWORTH FIRE DEPARTMENT

Board of Firewards Meeting 
May 4, 2017 

  
Firewards Present:  David A. Bowles, Harry Remick, Dana Littlefield, Shawn Bross. 
Members Present: Chief Rich Colcord, Asst. Chief Jim Bowles, Capt. Matt Baumann, 
FF Marsha Colcord. 

Public Present: None 

Meeting Opened at 19:30 by Chair D. A. Bowles.  

Minutes: Board reviewed the April 6, 2017 minutes. Motion to approve the minutes as 
amended made by S. Bross seconded by H. Remick.  All in favor. 

Public Comment:  None 
Old Business:  
One out of five firefighters passed CDL testing on 4/22.  There will be another test on 
5/21. 

New Business: 
Chief Colcord discussed service being done on Engine 1 and Engine 2. 

Chief Colcord advised there should be no outside burning in Tamworth Mobile Home 
Park, as the owner does not want to have permits issued. 

Chief Colcord mentioned there will be a Municipal Building Committee meeting on 
Monday, May 8th at 7:00 PM. 

Chief Colcord advised the Selectmen are looking to discuss merging Tamworth Rescue 
into the fire department. 

The Board discussed training for next week.  It was decided to do Forestry Training at 
South Tamworth Station.  

Non-Public: None 

Adjournment: Motion for adjournment at 20:04 made by S. Bross. Seconded by  
H. Remick. All in favor. 

Submitted Respectfully by Dana Littlefield


